
From: Marisa Crawford <mcrawf@gov.sc.gov>
To: Marcia.Adams@SCDMV.netMarcia.Adams@SCDMV.net

Date: 3/23/2005 4:11:04 PM
Subject: Re: Budget letter

Attachments: DMV Senate memo.doc

With my edits. I think the first sentence is too long but I don't know 
how to fix it. Get this out via fax today and then mail it. We don't 
want to wait any longer.

Marisa Joye Crawford
Cabinet Affairs Director
Governor's Office 
803/734-6808 direct 
803/261-8422 cell 
mcrawf@gov.sc.gov

>>> <Marcia.Adams@SCDMV.net> 3/23/2005 3:31:28 PM >>> 
Here is the revision.

<<Senate Memo 3 03232005.doc>>
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